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Teresa Potter

From: Frederick Kyles <frkyles@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 4:58 PM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: support

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

First I would like to thank the SPCSA staff for reading my letter and the board for listening. 
 
I am a teacher with over 20 years experiences and I have never witnessed an administrative team work as hard as the 
one at Eagle Charter School. I've seen them aid the homeless children with clothing, food and a secure environment. In a 
time of produce or loose your job, they instruct and offer solutions. They are the first to arrive and the last to leave. 
 
Picture a child shabbily dressed, shoes dirty, holes, and they come hungry, learning is the last thing on their minds. 
However today their parent/s have enrolled them into Eagle Charter School. Where on his first day of school one of the 
administrative team offered them a new uniform, shoes and a place to wash and brush their teeth; and as an added 
bonus, have ensured the teachers give them the best academic instruction they can provide. We have a great need to 
instruct the whole child in an environment that is rapidly changing, but continues to need the basic skills that Eagle 
Charter School provides. As a child of a low income environment, I know a caring administrative team produces 
outstanding students, higher test scores and hard working patriotic Americans. 
 


